
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Mon, Dec 14, 2009 at 9:10 PM 

Subject: BCS Holiday Party 2009 . 

 

 
Dear BCS members, 
        As we are approaching the end of the year 2009, we are extremely happy to announce our final 
program of the year- Holiday Party on 12/19/09 at ICC Building , 12412 Cedar Road, Cleveland 
Heights. All of you are most welcome to come and enjoy the evening of relaxation, entertainment, 
delicious food, and finally dance and music.  
 
The tentative program is as follows: 
 
Date - 12/19/09 
 
6 PM- Get together over snacks and tea 
6-30 PM- G B meeting with highlights of the year and year ending financial report 
7-00 PM- Election of new Executive Committee for 2010 
7-15 PM- Children's holiday gift from Santa 
7-45 PM- Children's dinner 
8-15 PM- Adult dinner 
9-00 PM- Dance and music with DJ- floor open to all. 
 
Some important information: 
 
1) A reminder note to the parents: Please do not forget to buy a gift/s for your own child/ren, wrap those 
gifts appropriately and put labels with name of the child clearly written. We will call the names as written 
over the gift and Santa will hand over the gift to your child. 
 
2) Please open the attachment containing summary of the last G B meeting held on 9/27/09 with updates 
and actions taken on those points. This is the final version for your review before approval in the next G B 
meeting on 12/19/09. Please e-mail at the address ghoshdebabrata@hotmail.com with any suggestion or 
noticing any discrepancy in the information. We also invite any additional point you want to bring for 
discussion in the G B meeting. You can send those points in writing at the e-mail address mentioned.  
 
 
Thanking you, 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Debabrata Ghosh, President, BCS 2009  
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